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TNYANDZA NATTIONAL MOVEMENT 'S 

SUBMISSION TO TECHNICAL 

COMMTI'TTEES ON FUNDAMENTAL 

RIGHTS DURING THE TRANSITION 

The Committee's report js noted. It is Inyandza National 

Movement's submission that it would be premature to have a Bill 

of Rights scparate from the transitional constitution during the 

transition. Oon the other hand, to realise that will impede the 

negotiation process. 

For the transitional period, it will suffice to have all the 

basic rights entrenched in the transitional comstitution. The 

transition, 1t is hoped, will not be a long period and it will 

be the duty of the Constituent Assembly to draft the final Bill 

of Rights. We believe, therefore, that we should not pre-empt 

the Constituent Assembly. 
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